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To All Research Scholars Registered during 2010-15 

  
Sub: Progress Report, Pre-Phd Presentation, Thesis Submission 
  

Dear Research Scholar 
  

Warm Greetings for New English Calendar Year 2016.  
  
Bhagwant University reminds you to kindly send your annual progress report along with 

prescribed fee in the format available on University website.  
  

Please do not wait for any formal communication in this matter from University side. As and 
when your work progresses and is complete kindly forward your progress, through supervisor, in 
terms of research papers, annual reports, thesis, fee paid receipt etc well in time.  

  
Please remember that it is mandatory to give pre-PhD presentation at least three months before 

final submission of thesis. As and when your guide agrees that the work is complete and you 
have completed all the formalities prescribed by UGC for submission of thesis, kindly proceed 
for thesis submission through proper channel. Please do not wait for any formal communication 

from University on this matter.  
  
Please do not make telephonic enquiries because your file update may not be available instantly 

on phone. Send your queries only through email. It is a gentle reminder that you must complete 
your work within five years of registration.  

  
For any pending procedures, kindly send query through email.  
  

Bhagwant University is eagerly waiting for your response and wishes you a happy new year.  
  

  
For Director Research 
Bhagwant University Ajmer 

 
 

  
  
Prof. Dr. V.K. Sharma 
 


